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Vang, Nhia (CI-StPaul)

From: Mary Jule Erickson <maryjule@hightophospitality.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2016 10:31 AM

To: Moore, Shari (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Paul Dzubnar; Mary Jule Erickson

Subject: St. Paul ROW Assessments

 

October 5, 2016 

 

Ms. Shari Moore 

St. Paul City Clerk 

310 City Hall and Court House 

15 West Kellogg Blvd. 

St. Paul, MN 55102 

Shari.moore@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

  

Dear Ms. Moore, 

  

                Please take this as the written objection of Grand Ham, LLC as to the street right of way assessments that the 

city council plans to adopt for 2016 on the property parcels we own in the City of St. Paul.  This objection is based on the 

grounds stated in the recent Supreme Court opinion in First Baptist Church of St. Paul, et al., vs. City of St. Paul (A15-

0015).  If you have any questions, please feel free to call. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mary Jule Erickson and Paul Dzubnar 

Grand Ham, LLC 

 

 

 Mary Jule Erickson  | President/CFO | Hightop Hospitality | 651-203-3100  

1342 Grand Avenue | St. Paul, Minnesota 55105 

 

  

 


